
From: Kolber, Justin  
Sent: Wednesday, September 18, 2024 4:55 PM 
To: 'emory@privacyrights.org' <emory@privacyrights.org> 
Cc: Metivier, Jacob <Jacob.Metivier@vermont.gov> 
Subject: RE: Public Records Request 
 
Hello again,  
 
Here is our response. We have searched our files but unfortunately our office does not have 
responsive records. Data breach records were transferred to an electronic online system starting in 
2022. Pre-2022 records were not transferred to that online system, and are not maintained by this 
office. 
  
I am sorry we could not help further, but please feel free to contact me with any questions. 
 
Thank you, 
Justin 
 
Justin Kolber, Assistant Attorney General 

Chief, Environmental and Public Protection Division 

Vermont Attorney General's Office 

109 State Street 

Montpelier, VT 05609 

(802) 828-5620 

justin.kolber@vermont.gov   

pronouns: he/him 
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